
 
 
 

‘A Global Law Faculty in Africa’ 
 
 
The Faculty of Law of the University of Pretoria is offering three part-time, OSISA sponsored 
scholarships to citizens of SADC countries (excluding South Africa) for doctoral studies in 
the fields of comparative constitutional law.   
 
Applications must be accompanied by a motivation letter of 300 words and a draft research 
proposal of 2000-3000 words. 
 
Closing date for applications: 15 July 2011.  
 
Direct enquiries to: 
 
Marcel Deysel 
marcel.deysel@up.ac.za  
 
 
 


